
Approved Decision at the TFC Meeting October 28-29, 2013 

 

Decision on the CTF Investment Plan of Mexico: Phase II 

  

The CTF Trust Fund Committee reviewed document CTF/TFC.12/5, CTF Investment Plan for 

Mexico: Phase II, submitted by the Government Mexico in collaboration with the Inter-

American Development Bank and the World Bank Group, and takes note of the request for USD 

300 million in CTF funding to finance activities under a second phase.  The CTF Committee 

recognizes the quality of the Mexican proposal and is comfortable with the technical substance.  

The Committee would be happy to consider the plan for endorsement in the future if additional 

funding becomes available.  

 
 


